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These yearly worldwide conferences aim to promote and reward research in the 
field of IT Security for which Bachelor´s, Master´s and Ph.D. students can apply.  
 
The next European one, i.e. the European Cup 2011, will take place January 28th to 
30th, 2011, and will be hosted by the University of Applied Sciences in Erfurt, 
Germany.  Students from all over Europe are invited to submit a short research 
paper on or by December 6th, 2010, which will then be evaluated by our committee of 
experts and university professors. The students with the best submissions will be 
invited to participate in the conference and present their research. Expenses for travel 
and accommodation will be paid for by Kaspersky Lab. As well as their own 
presentations they will benefit from our experts’ presentations, workshops, panel 
discussion and teambuilding. They will also get the chance to mix, network and make 
valuable contacts for the future. All selected papers will be published electronically. In 
addition, the three winners will receive attractive prizes and an invitation to the next 
round, the International Cup, which will feature the winners from all our regional 
conferences for the Grand finale. 
 
Some professors have already assured us of their collaboration and will encourage 
their students to participate in the conference. 
 
Full details on our website http://www.kaspersky.com/it_security_conference_2011 and 
on our facebook page 
http://www.facebook.com/KasperskyConference. 
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